5.1(d)

From: Starr, David

To: Office of the Mayor

Subject: Marr-Philippo House in Grave Danger
Date: Thursday, August 12, 2021 2:12:39 AM
Dear Sir

| oppose the moving of the Marr-Philippo House and want the developer to adhere
to the Ancaster Wilson Street Secondary Plan for this development.

Please stop this ill-advised development proposal

Thank you

David Starr
P.Eng, MBA
Long time Ancaster resident
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